
QWA’s from Lord Alderdice in respect of First Nation peoples - 

Lord Ahmad of Wimbledon, the Foreign and Commonwealth Office, has 
provided the following answers to your written parliamentary questions 
(HL3596, HL3597, & HL3598) 

Question 1: 
To ask Her Majesty's Government what legal or treaty obligations they retain in respect 
of First Nation peoples in Canada, Australia and New Zealand. (HL3596)  

Tabled on: 27 November 2017 

Answer 1: 
The UK does not have any prevailing legal or treaty obligations with respect to the 
native/ indigenous populations in Canada, Australia, or New Zealand.  
 
All previous relevant obligations binding upon the UK Government have been passed to 
and confined to the Governments of Canada, Australia, and New Zealand as the 
independent and sovereign successor states of the UK’s Dominions. 

Date and time of answer: 11 Dec 2017 at 15:06. 

Question 2: 
To ask Her Majesty's Government when was the last time they raised through the 
Commonwealth the problems facing First Nation peoples. (HL3597)  

Tabled on: 27 November 2017 

Answer 2: 
The UK Government is fully committed to promoting and protecting human rights for all 
individuals, including indigenous people. We have not recently raised issues affecting 
indigenous people in a Commonwealth forum. However, we regularly participate in 
discussions regarding indigenous peoples in various other fora, including the UN General 
Assembly, the Human Rights Council and the UN Permanent Forum on Indigenous 
Issues. 

Date and time of answer: 11 Dec 2017 at 16:17. 

Question 3: 
To ask Her Majesty's Government when was the last time they raised through the 
United Nations the problems facing First Nation peoples. (HL3598)  

Tabled on: 27 November 2017 

Answer 3: 
Her Majesty's Government is committed to defending the human rights of all individuals, 
including indigenous people. The Government regularly participates in discussions 
regarding indigenous peoples in various United Nations fora, including the General 
Assembly, the Human Rights Council, and the Permanent Forum on Indigenous issues. 

Date and time of answer: 11 Dec 2017 at 15:07. 


